
 

 

Historic Preservation Board Meeting 
Minutes – April 13, 2010 

 
Present:  Kathy Jordan, Zebulon Miracle, Jon Schler, John Slay and Yvonne Piquette  
Not Present:  Michael Menard and Peggy Page 
Also Present:  Kristen Ashbeck, Neighborhood Services  
 
The Board convened at 4:00pm at City Hall  

 
Minutes of February 2, 2010 Meeting.  Jon Schler made a motion to approve the minutes of the 
February 2, 2010 meeting as submitted.  The motion passed unanimously (5-0) on a second by 
John Slay. 
 
2010 Historic Preservation Month Activities/Events. The Board discussed final details of the 
following events and activities that will occur during Historic Preservation Month in May 2010. 

 Historic Preservation Awards 
o Rocket and Saturn at Rocket Park.  Kristen reported that the City Parks and 

Recreation Department will be hosting a grand re-opening of Rocket Park at 
5:30 pm on Tuesday, May 11th at the Park.  Notice of the award will be engraved 
on the stone that will be permanently placed in the Park, along with other 
information about the recent Park upgrades.  Board members will be invited to 
attend the event.  Zebulon Miracle volunteered to speak on behalf of the Board 
in presenting the award to the neighborhood and Parks and Recreation 
Department.  Kristen and Kathy will work on information for Zeb to present. 

o Longs Park.  Kathy Jordan has set a date to present the award at the regular 
meeting of the Mesa County Commissioners on Monday, May 10th at 9:00 am at 
the Courthouse.  Kathy will prepare notes for Zebulon Miracle to present the 
award to the Commissioners and citizens that were instrumental in the Longs 
Park project.  

 

 Museum Events  
o History of Rotary Club by Pat Gormley  Thursday, May 20th at Noon at Whitman 

Building 
o Downtown Walking Tour with Zebulon Miracle  Friday, May 14th  5:30-7:00pm 
o History Geocache will be available on web site and at Museum.   

 

 Other Activities/Events  
o Kathy Jordan and Jon Schler will continue to work on a photographic scavenger 

hunt that could be published in the Sentinel. 
o The Scavenger Hunt for children will be available on the City’s Historic 

Preservation web page. 
o The Friends of the Depot group are planning an event at the Depot on National 

Train Day which is May 8, 2010.  
 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 pm. 


